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Birthed out of tragedy, The Prayer Movement continues today as a 
hedge of protection.  Our state, our nation, and our community were 
rocked on July 7, 2016, when Dallas Police officers were ambushed. 
Five officers were killed. Nine additional officers were injured along 
with two civilians.  
 
Pastor Ralph Dawkins, Senior Pastor at Christian House of Prayer, 
felt compelled to contact Pastors around our community and call 
them and their congregants to a time of prayer at our local Police 
Station. The next day, Friday, July 8th, 7pm, about 200 people 
gathered to pray for our officers and nation. 
 
During that time of prayer, Mary Lou Watkins, senior co-pastor at 
Freedom Fellowship, felt a strong unction this call to prayer should 
continue in our community. From that initial gathering, a handful of 
Pastors continued to meet and launched what we now know as The 
Prayer Movement. It has met monthly since its inception, each month 
at a different location throughout our community and being led by a 
different pastor or ministry group. 
 
It is open to everyone. We always meet on the first Thursday of the 
month at 6:30p.m. for a time of Praise, followed by Prayer at 7:00p.m. 
Each gathering has been unique, powerful, and has touched lives. 
Only God knows what evil plans have been diverted because of these 
prayers. Possibly even the ambush that was set here in San Angelo to 
kill police officers unraveled because of the prayers that had been 
prayed.  



 
Come join us for this special time. If you need healing, you can receive 
prayer for healing. While our focus is for our community, it also 
includes the people and their needs within our community too. We 
will look forward to seeing you there. Our next gathering is: 
  
February 1, 2018 – 6:30 p.m. – Producers Park off of Ricks Drive. 


